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               Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School                      

                         Ward Street Prescot Knowsley Merseyside L34 6JJ

                                  Tel: 0151 477 8220  Fax: 0151 477 8221

                                      Website:www.ourladysprescot.com                         

                                              Email: ourlady@knowsley.gov.uk                                      
                                             Twitter: @ourladysprescot 
                              “Loving Learning and Reaching out to All”
06.09.2016

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to all of our families to the new academic year. 

School Uniform
The children looked resplendent in their new school uniform this morning. Thank you for all of your efforts at home with this. We are insisting in school that the shirts are tucked in so that the children continue to look as smart as when you take them to school in the morning. The children should leave at the end of the day with the shirt tucked in. Please write your child’s name on all of their clothing including the tie so that after changing for PE etc the items can be identified as to whom they belong.
Please also remember that children are not permitted to wear any jewellery other than stud earrings and that school shoes not trainers may be worn. Trainers are fine to change into at lunchtime. 
Parents Evening

This term there will be a Parents evening 3:30 to 6:30pm on 12th and 19th October. These are both Wednesdays. We will still also run the Inspire Afternoons in Key Stage 1 and 2 with Stay and Play in Early Years. Further details will follow later this half term.
Birthdays

We like to celebrate a child’s birthday in school but due to each individual dietary needs are unable to accept birthday cakes to be shared during school time. 

Toast
We ask that parents send in the requested amounts for toast 10p/day but can ensure you that if you have forgotten to send this in your child will still be able to ask for toast. We would not permit our children to go hungry. Thank you once again to the parents who help prepare the toast for our children.
Yours sincerely,
                                    (Headteacher)
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               Headteacher


        Mr H Boyle BSc NPQH
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